Reuse means "use again". Use things for as long as <u>51</u>. When we buy things, make sure that they can <u>52</u> a long time and we should repair them <u>53</u> we can instead of <u>54</u> them away and buying new <u>55</u>.

Recycle means "change things into <u>56</u> else." Although it takes <u>57</u>, it's better than throwing things away or <u>58</u> them. Find out what can be <u>59</u> in your neighbourhood and <u>60</u> recycling programmes. We should also buy products made from recycled materials.

B 阅读下面短文,在短文的空格内填入适当的词,使其内容通顺。(每空格限填一词)(本题共5小题,每小题2分,满分10分)

Many people that have been to Australia often say that Australia has more beaches than any other country---about 7,000! So it's not __61__ that it has one of the most famous beaches in the world, __62__Bondi Beach. It's one of the most beautiful __63__ that if have ever seen. This is a huge, wide, sandy beach that is very___64 for water sports and swimming. It's a great place to visit and to __65__ some time in. It was perfect!

VI. 阅读理解, 回答问题 (二) (本题共 5 小题, 每小题 2 分, 满分 10 分) Passage 5

The Internet joins millions of computers all over the world, and today it's used by people all over the world. It was invented in the 1960s in the USA. The American government needed a network of computers for its army. Then in the 1970s scientists and businesspeople also wanted to use the Internet to send any receive messages. For some years, they weren't allowed to use the US network, and when they were allowed to, the messages were in very simple text without photos.

The World Wide Wed was invented by a British scientist named Tim Berners_Lee in 1989. He wanted to send documents to other scientists. So he developed the World Wide Web. This allowed him to send and receive scientific documents with text, drawings and photos. In the 1990s, more and more people began to use the Internet and the World Wide Web.

So what's the difference between the internet and the World Wide Web? The Internet is the hardware. It allows us to communicate with other people. The World Wide Web is the software. It allows us to create, see and read multimedia documents.

The web is made up of millions of documents called web pages. These pages are held in computers allover the world. Many people have a favourite website with a number of web pages on the same subject.

It took 50 years for 100 million people to listen to the radio. It took 15 years for 100 million people to watch television. By the year 2000, it had taken only about three years for 100 million people to use the Internet. What will happen next on the Internet?

Answer the questions:

- 1. What's the best title of this passage?
- 2. What happened in the 1960s?
- 3. Why do you think scientists and businesspeople weren't allowed to use the US army's network?
- 4. What's the difference between the Internet and the World Wide Web?
- 5. How many years did it take people to watch TV?

VII 写

A 句子翻译。将下列句子译成英语。(本题共5小题,每小题3分,满分15分)

- 71.我骑的骆驼脾气差。
- 72.乱扔纸和金属是浪费的。
- 73.纸和印刷术已经被使用了很多年。
- 74.比赛什么时候举行?
- 75.在博物馆里,不允许触摸展品。

B. 书面表达 (满分 20 分)

假如你是大明,你的外国朋友 Tony 想到长城去旅游,向你询问长城的一些情况。请根据下表的信息给他写封信介绍一下,80 词左右。

History	Over 2,000 years, built in Qin Dynasty
Place	In the north of China
Length	6,700 kilometers
Height	7.8 meters
Width	6.5 meters at the base, 5.8 meters at the top